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PERMANENT COUNCIL OF THE 
OEA/Ser. G


ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES
CP/CAAP-2716/04


18 October 2004

COMMITTEE ON ADMINISTRATIVE AND 
Original: English


BUDGETARY AFFAIRS

NOTICE

The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to the Permanent Missions and, hereby wishes to inform them that informal meeting of the Committee on Administrative and Budgetary Affairs scheduled for Thursday, October 21, at 2:30 p.m., has been rescheduled and will now be held on Tuesday, October 26, at 3:00 p.m. The room will be announced in the next Schedule of Meetings to be held at Headquarters.
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